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TO ALL MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CANPAR DISTRICT 6: 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Remembering our fallen Brother Dawit Amare, who tragically passed away in an 
accident on June 24, 2022. The safety of all our members is an absolute necessity and 
every member should be able to go home safe after a day at work. Many of you had the 
privilege to work with Dawit at the JCC terminal. The Local has made a pin to honor 
Dawit, it has been distributed at all Units in Ontario. If you have not received one, please 
contact Peter Aligianis or Jonathan Grdic and they will make sure you are provided one.    
 
 

 

 
 

In Solidarity, 
 
 

     
      

Nancy Lapointe,        Manny D’Souza  
President, TC Local 1976 USW      VP/FST, TC Local 1976 USW 

 

 
 

   


